
From: Jackielakemorena@aol.com [mailto:Jackielakemorena@aol.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 3, 2007 08:49 PM 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Cc: bigspringsranch@earthlink.net 
Subject: opposition to the modified route D alternative 
 
I want to express my  opposition to the Modified Route D Alternative for the  
Sunrise Powerlink. 
         It is utter folly to put 2  transmission lines in close proximity to  
each other ( 5 to 10 miles) in an  area where it is not unusual to have  
earthquakes and wild fires. In case of  a large earthquake, or a terrorist attack,  
or a fire SDG&E would stand a  good chance of losing both lines. The reality  
of the world today would dictate  that as many miles as possible exist between  
the 2 lines. And it must be  considered that much of the land this route would  
cover has not burned in  decades and is ripe for a fire. 
         South East county already  has a transmission line. Environmental  
Justice would dictate that North county  now shoulder some of the burden. They  
will,after all, share in the  benefits. 
          Sincerely,Jacqueline  D Milke 
                          2443 Lake Morena Dr. Campo, CA 9190 


